

PARAPET REPAIRS AT CARMEN BRIDGE, WHITEBREAD LANE, NORTHIAM. 4 – 14 APRIL 2022

Work will start on Monday 4 April and continue until Thursday 14 April.

The road will remain open with temporary traffic lights and a reduced speed limit in place between 8am and 4.30pm each day.

Please see our website for further information: https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/whitebread-lane-northiam-parapet-repairs

Please let me know if you have any further queries.
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